CAE WELCOMES FIRST YEARS
[bookmark: _GoBack]The acting principle CAE met new students on Wednesday 16th 2015 to welcome them to the college.  

In his speech, he welcomed them to the college and wished them a happy stay at the university. He asked them to focus on their studies if they wanted to complete their courses. The acting principle also emphasized on the need to work hard and cautioned them against bad behavior that will interfere with their studies or put them at loggerheads with the administration.  
Among those present were the deans, directors and chairmen of the various schools and departments.
We congratulate all the first year students at CAE and welcome them to this remarkable college.

